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As a resident of Cremorne within the North Sydney federal electorate, I wish to comment on the 

proposed changes in boundaries of the Federal electorate of North Sydney. I have read the 

submission of Kylea Tink, Independent member for North Sydney on Suggestion 22 and fully endorse 

her submission. 

Tink has clearly outlined the communities in the relevant areas and expresses the problems with 

present boundaries ( e.g. boundaries running through Chatswood and Neutral Bay) and the benefits 

of moving the boundaries north and east as she indicates. This would bring voter numbers to the 

level required to maintain balance among voter numbers. 

Please give full consideration to the arguments made by Kylea Tink MP. 
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